Dear Sir Arthur:-

In your letter of December 17th, I see whereyou are to be in New York on January 17th. We are planning an informal Smoker, for the New York McGill Society, to be held at my residence in the middle of January, but have not yet fixed the date. Will it be possible for you to be in New York, for the evening of January 16th, that is the evening before the Canadian Society dinner. Should you be able to do this, we will gladly hold our Smoker for that evening.

We would feel highly honored if we had you present. This Smoker is to be informal. It is to be given free of charge, in an effort to get in touch with and bring out as many as possible of the younger McGill men, who have recently come to New York.

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Very sincerely yours, David Slavely Likely

DSL/RED

Pres. of McGill Graduate Soc. of N.Y.